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material world in constant flux and the human mind working to understand it. Worm
Work studies the lesser-known natural historical records of Abraham Trembley and
his contemporaries and the familiar works of Erasmus Darwin, Charles Darwin,
William Blake, Mary Shelley, and John Keats, to expose the worm as an organism
that is not only reviled as a taxonomic terror but revered as a sign of great
order in nature as well as narrative. This book traces a pattern of cultural
production, a vermiculture that is as transformative of matter as it is of mind.
It distinguishes decay or division as positive processes in Romantic era writings,
compounded by generation or renewal and used to represent the biocentric, complex
structuring of organicism. Offering the worm as an archetypal figure through which
to recast the evolution of a literary order alongside questions of taxonomy from
1740 to 1820 and on, Schwartz unearths Romanticism as a rich humus of natural
historical investigation and literary creation.
Frankenstein - Kid Classics Mary Shelley 2021-08-31 Now the classic novel by Mary
Shelley is an illustrated storybook perfect for kids of all ages! Kid Classics:
Frankenstein is fun and just the right amount of scary! On a stormy summer evening
two centuries ago, Mary Shelley wrote the classic tale about a scientist and his
monstrous creation. Now, here is the fun new just-for-kids version of Mary
Shelley’s classic Frankenstein, abridged and retold while remaining true to
Shelley’s original text. It’s a story that you can’t put down: After Victor
Frankenstein discovers the secret to life and uses it to build an eight-foot-tall
monster, he realizes he’s made a creature that he can’t take care of—or control!
Frankenstein and the monster chase each other across Europe, along the way
learning lessons about ambition, the effects of technology on our lives, judging
others based on looks, and the healing powers of nature. With page after page of
captivating illustrations, this magical hardcover will be the fought over favorite
in your home and schoolroom!
A Handbook to the Reception of Classical Mythology Vanda Zajko 2017-03-16 A
Handbook to the Reception of Classical Mythology presents a collection of essays
that explore a wide variety of aspects of Greek and Roman myths and their critical
reception from antiquity to the present day. Reveals the importance of mythography
to the survival, dissemination, and popularization of classical myth from the
ancient world to the present day Features chronologically organized essays that
address different sets of myths that were important in each historical era, along
with their thematic relevance Features chronologically organized essays that
address different sets of myths that were important in each historical era, along
with their thematic relevance Offers a series of carefully selected in-depth
readings, including both popular and less well-known examples
Bowker's Guide to Characters in Fiction 2007 2008-02
Oxford Reading Tree: Stage 16A: TreeTops Classics: Frankenstein Mary Shelley
2006-09-28 These children's classics have been sensitively adapted to enrich your
junior pupils' reading. They are part of a structured reading programme for
juniors from Oxford Reading Tree, Stages 9-16. They have masses of boy and girl
appeal and will introduce your readers to significant authors from the past - a
key part of the Literacy Strategy. Each book features two author biographies - one
for the original author and one for the TreeTops author. In addition each book

Frankenstein Mary Shelley 2017-04-28 The original 1818 text of Mary Shelley's
classic novel, with annotations and essays highlighting its scientific, ethical,
and cautionary aspects. Mary Shelley's Frankenstein has endured in the popular
imagination for two hundred years. Begun as a ghost story by an intellectually and
socially precocious eighteen-year-old author during a cold and rainy summer on the
shores of Lake Geneva, the dramatic tale of Victor Frankenstein and his stitchedtogether creature can be read as the ultimate parable of scientific hubris.
Victor, “the modern Prometheus,” tried to do what he perhaps should have left to
Nature: create life. Although the novel is most often discussed in literaryhistorical terms—as a seminal example of romanticism or as a groundbreaking early
work of science fiction—Mary Shelley was keenly aware of contemporary scientific
developments and incorporated them into her story. In our era of synthetic
biology, artificial intelligence, robotics, and climate engineering, this edition
of Frankenstein will resonate forcefully for readers with a background or interest
in science and engineering, and anyone intrigued by the fundamental questions of
creativity and responsibility. This edition of Frankenstein pairs the original
1818 version of the manuscript—meticulously line-edited and amended by Charles E.
Robinson, one of the world's preeminent authorities on the text—with annotations
and essays by leading scholars exploring the social and ethical aspects of
scientific creativity raised by this remarkable story. The result is a unique and
accessible edition of one of the most thought-provoking and influential novels
ever written. Essays by Elizabeth Bear, Cory Doctorow, Heather E. Douglas,
Josephine Johnston, Kate MacCord, Jane Maienschein, Anne K. Mellor, Alfred
Nordmann
In Frankenstein's Shadow Chris Baldick 1990 This book surveys the early history of
one of our most important modern myths: the story of Frankenstein and the monster
he created from dismembered corpses, as it appeared in fictional and other
writings before its translation to the cinema screen. It examines the range of
meanings whichMary Shelley's Frankenstein offers in the light of the political
images of `monstrosity' generated by the French Revolution. Later chapters trace
the myth's analogues and protean transformations in subsequent writings, from the
tales of Hoffmann and Hawthorne to the novels of Dickens, Melville,Conrad, and
Lawrence, taking in the historical and political writings of Carlyle and Marx as
well as the science fiction of Stevenson and Wells. The author shows that while
the myth did come to be applied metaphorically to technological development, its
most powerful associations have centred onrelationships between people, in the
family, in work, and in politics.
Worm Work Janelle A. Schwartz 2012 Worms. Natural history is riddled with them.
Literature is crawling with them. From antiquity to today, the ubiquitous and
multiform worm provokes an immediate discomfort and unconscious distancing: it
remains us against them in anthropocentric anxiety. So there is always something
muddled, or dirty, or even offensive when talking about worms. Rehabilitating the
lowly worm into a powerful aesthetic trope, Janelle A. Schwartz proposes a new
framework for understanding such a strangely animate nature. Worms, she declares,
are the very matter with which the Romantics rethought the relationship between a
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includes comprehension questions and teaching notes to help draw out and practice
difficult comprehension strategies such as inference, empathy and deduction. There
are also notes to help with historical and social context and any challenging
vocabulary, ensuring the books are easily accessible. This book is also available
as part of a mixed pack of 6 different books or a class pack of 36 books of the
same ORT stage. Each book pack comes with a free copy of up-to-date and invaluable
teaching notes.
Frankenstein Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley 2018-03-22 By the dim and yellow light of
the moon, as it forced its way through the window-shutters, I beheld the wretchthe miserable monster whom I had created. He held up the curtain of the bed; and
his eyes, if eyes they may be called, were fixed on me. His jaws opened...
Frankenstein is the most celebrated horror story ever written. It tells the
dreadful tale of Victor Frankenstein, a visionary young student of natural
philosophy, who discovers the secret of life. In the grip of his obsession he
constructs a being from dead body parts, and animates this creature. The results,
for Victor and for his family, are catastrophic. Written when Mary Shelley was
just eighteen, Frankenstein was inspired by the ghost stories and vogue for Gothic
literature that fascinated the Romantic writers of her time. She transformed these
supernatural elements an epic parable that warned against the threats to humanity
posed by accelerating technological progress. Published for the 200th anniversary,
this edition, based on the original 1818 text, explains in detail the turbulent
intellectual context in which Shelley was writing, and also investigates how her
novel has since become a byword for controversial practices in science and
medicine, from manipulating ecosystems to vivisection and genetic modification. As
an iconic study of power, creativity, and, ultimately, what it is to be human,
Frankenstein continues to shape our thinking in profound ways to this day.
Neo-Victorian Villains 2017-05-30 Neo-Victorian Villains offers a varied and
stimulating range of essays on the afterlives of Victorian villains in popular
culture, exploring their representation and adaptation in neo-Victorian drama and
fiction.
Teaching the Gothic A. Powell 2006-03-21 Teaching the Gothic provides a clear and
accessible account of how scholarship on the Gothic has influenced the way in
which the Gothic is taught. The book examines a range of topics including Gothic
criticism, Theory, Romantic Gothic, Victorian Gothic, Female Gothic, Gothic
Sexualities, Gothic Film and Postgraduate developments.
The Oxford Handbook of Material Culture Studies Dan Hicks 2010-09-02 Written by an
international team of experts, the Handbook makes accessible a full range of
theoretical and applied approaches to the study of material culture, and the place
of materiality in social theory, presenting current thinking about material
culture from the fields of archaeology, anthropology, geography, and science and
technology studies.
A Christmas Carol Seán Michael Wilson 2008 The original Christmas Tale set in
Victorian England. Highlighting the social injustice of the time we see one
Ebeneezer Scrooge go from oppressor to benefactor. Classical Comics' second
Dickens title is probably his best-loved story. Scrooge gets a rude awakening to
how his life is, and how it should be. Full of Christmas Spirit(s), this is a book
that you'll read all year round!
The Picture of Health Henri Colt 2011-05-10 Narrative film can be a useful way of
looking at bioethical scenarios. This volume presents a collection of brief,
accessible essays written by international experts from medicine, social sciences,
and the humanities, all of whom have experience using film in their teaching of
medical ethics. Each author looks at a single scene from a popular film in order
to illuminate its ethical dimensions.
Frankenstein Urbanism Federico Cugurullo 2021-05-16 This book tells the story of
visionary urban experiments, shedding light on the theories that preceded their
development and on the monsters that followed and might be the end of our cities.
The narrative is threefold and delves first into the eco-city, second the smart
city and third the autonomous city intended as a place where existing smart
technologies are evolving into artificial intelligences that are taking the
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management of the city out of the hands of humans. The book empirically explores
Masdar City in Abu Dhabi and Hong Kong to provide a critical analysis of eco and
smart city experiments and their sustainability, and it draws on numerous reallife examples to illustrate the rise of urban artificial intelligences across
different geographical spaces and scales. Theoretically, the book traverses
philosophy, urban studies and planning theory to explain the passage from eco and
smart cities to the autonomous city, and to reflect on the meaning and purpose of
cities in a time when human and non-biological intelligences are irreversibly
colliding in the built environment. Iconoclastic and prophetic, Frankenstein
Urbanism is both an examination of the evolution of urban experimentation through
the lens of Mary Shelley’s Frankenstein, and a warning about an urbanism whose
product resembles Frankenstein’s monster: a fragmented entity which escapes human
control and human understanding. Academics, students and practitioners will find
in this book the knowledge that is necessary to comprehend and engage with the
many urban experiments that are now alive, ready to leave the laboratory and enter
our cities.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 1998-04
Frankenstein (Modern English Translation) Mary Shelley 2019-05 Carefully edited
for modern readers to allow for easier reading Obsessed with the secret of
creation, Swiss scientist Dr. Victor Frankenstein cobbles together a body he's
determined to bring to life. And one fateful night, he does. When the creature
opens his eyes, the doctor is repulsed: his vision of perfection is, in fact, a
hideous monster. Dr. Frankenstein abandons his creation, but the monster won't be
ignored, setting in motion a chain of violence and terror that shadows Victor to
his death. Mary Shelley's Frankenstein, a gripping story about the ethics of
creation and the consequences of trauma, is one of the most influential Gothic
novels in British literature. It is as relevant today as it is haunting.
A Research Guide to Gothic Literature in English Sherri L. Brown 2018-03-15 The
Gothic began as a designation for barbarian tribes, was associated with the
cathedrals of the High Middle Ages, was used to describe a marginalized literature
in the late eighteenth century, and continues today in a variety of forms
(literature, film, graphic novel, video games, and other narrative and artistic
forms). Unlike other recent books in the field that focus on certain aspects of
the Gothic, this work directs researchers to seminal and significant resources on
all of its aspects. Annotations will help researchers determine what materials
best suit their needs. A Research Guide to Gothic Literature in English covers
Gothic cultural artifacts such as literature, film, graphic novels, and
videogames. This authoritative guide equips researchers with valuable recent
information about noteworthy resources that they can use to study the Gothic
effectively and thoroughly.
Frankenstein Mary Shelley 2020-09-16 "In this new edition of Mary Shelley's
Frankenstein, David Wootton's Introduction gives the reader both a clear and
gripping account of the biographical circumstances that led to the novel’s writing
and the most striking and original interpretations of its central themes and of
the intellectual and cultural influences on them. Offering a new account of the
complex history of its composition, and drawing upon his deep knowledge of
eighteenth- and nineteenth-century scientific debates, Wootton reveals the ways in
which the origins of Shelley’s novel are inextricably linked to conceptions of the
origins of life itself. We have here a transformative reading of one of the
world’s best-known stories." —Laura Marcus, Goldsmiths’ Professor of English
Literature and Fellow of New College, University of Oxford
Vicarious Narratives Jeanne M. Britton 2019-09-19 Adam Smith's Theory of Moral
Sentiments (1759) defines sympathy as a series of shifts in perspective by which
one sees from a different point of view. British and French novels published over
the following century redefine sympathy through narrative form--shifting
perspectives or 'stories within stories' in which one character adopts the voice
and perspective of another. Fiction follows Smith's emphasis on sympathy's
shifting perspectives, but this formal echo coincides with a challenge. For Smith
and other Enlightenment philosophers, the experience of sympathy relies on human
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resemblance. In novels, by contrast, characters who are separated by nationality,
race, or species experience a version of sympathy that struggles to accommodate
such differences. Encounters between these characters produce shifts in
perspective or framed tales as one character sympathizes with another and begins
to tell her story, echoing Smith's definition of sympathy in their form while
challenging Enlightenment philosophy's insistence on human resemblance. Works of
sentimental and gothic fiction published between 1750 and 1850 generate a
novelistic version of sympathy by manipulating traditional narrative forms
(epistolary fiction, embedded tales) and new publication practices (the anthology,
the novelistic extract). Second-hand stories transform the vocal mobility,
emotional immediacy, and multiple perspectives associated with the declining genre
of epistolary fiction into the narrative levels and shifting speakers of
nineteenth-century frame tales. Vicarious Narratives argues that fiction redefines
sympathy as the struggle to overcome difference through the active engagement with
narrative--by listening to, re-telling, and transcribing the stories of others.
The Classic Horror Stories H. P. Lovecraft 2013-05-09 'Loathsomeness waits and
dreams in the deep, and decay spreads over the tottering cities of men. A time
will come - but I must not and cannot think!' H. P. Lovecraft (1890-1937) was a
reclusive scribbler of horror stories for the American pulp magazines that
specialized in Gothic and science fiction in the interwar years. He often
published in Weird Tales and has since become the key figure in the slippery genre
of 'weird fiction'. Lovecraft developed an extraordinary vision of feeble men
driven to the edge of sanity by glimpses of malign beings that have survived from
human prehistory or by malevolent extra-terrestrial visitations. The ornate
language of his stories builds towards grotesque moments of revelation, quite
unlike any other writer. This new selection brings together nine of his classic
tales, focusing on the 'Cthulhu Mythos', a cycle of stories that develops the
mythology of the Old Ones, the monstrous creatures who predate human life on
earth. It includes the Introduction from Lovecraft's critical essay, 'Supernatural
Horror in Literature', in which he gave his own important definition of 'weird
fiction'. In a fascinating contextual introduction, Roger Luckhurst gives
Lovecraft the attention he deserves as a writer who used pulp fiction to explore a
remarkable philosophy that shockingly dethrones the mastery of man.
Shelley's Frankenstein Graham Allen 2008-12-23 This is the perfect study guide to
Shelley's classic gothic novel, Frankenstein - a key text for introductory
literature courses at undergraduate level.
The Dark Descent of Elizabeth Frankenstein Kiersten White 2018-09-25 A NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER AN NPR BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR A CHICAGO PUBLIC LIBRARY BEST BOOK
OF THE YEAR "Inescapably compelling." —VICTORIA SCHWAB, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of The Invisible Life of Addie Larue "A masterful and monstrous
retelling." —STEPHANIE GARBER, #1 New York Times and internationally bestselling
author of Caraval and Legendary A stunning and dark reimagining of Frankenstein
told from the point-of-view of Elizabeth Lavenza, who is taken in by the
Frankenstein family. Elizabeth Lavenza hasn't had a proper meal in weeks. Her thin
arms are covered with bruises from her "caregiver," and she is on the verge of
being thrown into the streets . . . until she is brought to the home of Victor
Frankenstein, an unsmiling, solitary boy who has everything—except a friend.
Victor is her escape from misery. Elizabeth does everything she can to make
herself indispensable—and it works. She is taken in by the Frankenstein family and
rewarded with a warm bed, delicious food, and dresses of the finest silk. Soon she
and Victor are inseparable. But her new life comes at a price. As the years pass,
Elizabeth's survival depends on managing Victor's dangerous temper and
entertaining his every whim, no matter how depraved. Behind her blue eyes and
sweet smile lies the calculating heart of a girl determined to stay alive no
matter the cost . . . as the world she knows is consumed by darkness. **Ebook
exclusive: the full text of Mary Shelley's FRANKENSTEIN**
Reader's Guide to Lesbian and Gay Studies Timothy Murphy 2013-10-18 The Reader's
Guide to Lesbian and Gay Studies surveys the field in some 470 entries on
individuals (Adrienne Rich); arts and cultural studies (Dance); ethics, religion,
frankenstein-oxford-classics-study-guide

and philosophical issues (Monastic Traditions); historical figures, periods, and
ideas (Germany between the World Wars); language, literature, and communication
(British Drama); law and politics (Child Custody); medicine and biological
sciences (Health and Illness); and psychology, social sciences, and education
(Kinsey Report).
The Cambridge Companion to `Frankenstein' Andrew Smith 2016-08-25 Sixteen original
essays by leading scholars on Mary Shelley's novel provide an introduction to
Frankenstein and its various critical contexts.
Material Connections in the Ancient Mediterranean Peter van Dommelen 2010-09-23
Material Connections eschews outdated theory, tainted by colonialist attitudes,
and develops a new cultural and historical understanding of how factors such as
mobility, materiality, conflict and co-presence impacted on the formation of
identity in the ancient Mediterranean. Fighting against ‘hyper-specialisation’
within the subject area, it explores the multiple ways that material culture was
used to establish, maintain and alter identities, especially during periods of
transition, culture encounter and change. A new perspective is adopted, one that
perceives the use of material culture by prehistoric and historic Mediterranean
peoples in formulating and changing their identities. It considers how objects and
social identities are entangled in various cultural encounters and
interconnections. The movement of people as well as objects has always stood at
the heart of attempts to understand the courses and process of human history. The
Mediterranean offers a wealth of such information and Material Connections,
expanding on this base, offers a dynamic, new subject of enquiry – the social
identify of prehistoric and historic Mediterranean people – and considers how
migration, colonial encounters, and connectivity or insularity influence social
identities. The volume includes a series of innovative, closely related case
studies that examine the contacts amongst various Mediterranean islands –
Sardinia, Corsica, Sicily, Crete, Cyprus, the Balearics – and the nearby shores of
Italy, Greece, North Africa, Spain and the Levant to explore the social and
cultural impact of migratory, colonial and exchange encounters. Material
Connections forges a new path in understanding the material culture of the
Mediterranean and will be essential for those wishing to develop their
understanding of material culture and identity in the Mediterranean.
Frankenstein, or, The Modern Prometheus Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley 1869
Frankenstein was published in 1818, the work of a 21-year-old genius named Mary
Shelley. Hundreds of movies, adaptations, and monster masks later, its reputation
remains so lively that the title has become its own word in the English language.
Victor Frankenstein, a scientist, discovers the secret of reanimating the dead.
After he rejects his hideous creation, not even the farthest poles of the earth
will keep his bitter monster from seeking an inhuman revenge. Inspired by a
uniquely Romantic view of science’s possibilities, Shelley’s masterpiece
ultimately wrestles with the hidden shadows of the human mind.
A Study Guide for Percy Bysshe Shelley's Ozymandias Gale, Cengage Learning
2015-09-15 A Study Guide for Percy Bysshe Shelley's "Ozymandias," excerpted from
Gale's acclaimed Poetry for Students.This concise study guide includes plot
summary; character analysis; author biography; study questions; historical
context; suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any literature
project, trust Poetry for Students for all of your research needs.
Frankenstein: Your Classics. Your Choices Mary Shelley 2021 The reader's choices
determine the path of Victor Frankenstein as he experiments on bringing the dead
to life.
Bowker's Guide to Characters in Fiction 2003
Frankenstein, Or, The Modern Prometheus Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley 2009 A monster
assembled by a scientist from parts of dead bodies develops a mind of his own as
he learns to loathe himself and hate his creator.
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 3: Frankenstein Mary Shelley 2007-11-08 Word count
9,685 Bestseller
The Original Frankenstein Mary Shelley 2011-10-12 Working from the earliest
surviving draft of Frankenstein, Charles E. Robinson presents two versions of the
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classic novel—as Mary Shelley originally wrote it and a subsequent version clearly
indicating Percy Shelley’s amendments and contributions. For the first time we can
hear Mary’s sole voice, which is colloquial, fast-paced, and sounds more modern to
a contemporary reader. We can also see for the first time the extent of Percy
Shelley’s contribution—some 5,000 words out of 72,000—and his stylistic and
thematic changes. His occasionally florid prose is in marked contrast to the
directness of Mary’s writing. Interesting, too, are Percy’s suggestions, which
humanize the monster, thus shaping many of the major themes of the novel as we
read it today. In these two versions of Frankenstein we have an exciting new view
of one of literature’ s greatest works.
The Routledge Handbook of Tourism and the Environment Andrew Holden 2012 The
Routledge Handbook of Tourism and the Environmentexplores and critically evaluates
the debates and controversies inherent to tourism’s relationship with nature,
especially pertinent at a time of major re-evaluation of our relationship with the
environment as a consequence of the environmental problems we now face. It brings
together leading specialists from range of disciplinary backgrounds and
geographical regions, to provide state-of-the-art theoretical reflection and
empirical research on this complex relationship and future direction. The book is
divided in to five interrelated sections. Section one evaluates the philosophical
basis, rationale and complexity of what is meant by the term ‘environment’
considering the major influences in the construction of how we understand our
surroundings and the types of values we place upon them. Section two evaluates the
types of eco-systems that are used as natural resources for tourism and the
negative and positive impacts upon them. Section three evaluates relevant
environmental policy and management mechanisms for the impacts of tourism on the
natural environment. Section four focuses on the changing tourism-environment
relationship, and the types of tourism that have become established in the tourism
industry, market and policy. Section five, analyzes contemporary and future issues
of the tourism-environment relationship, based upon themes of environmental and
social welfare. This timely book will provide an invaluable resource for all those
with an interest in tourism’s relationship with the natural environment,
encouraging dialogue across disciplinary boundaries and areas of study. The book
is international in its focus, emphasizing that issues of tourism and the natural
environment are not only localized but transcend national boundaries that
sometimes require both international and global responses. This is essential
reading for student, researchers and academics of Tourism as well as those of
Geography, Environmental Studies and Development Studies.
The English Literature Companion Julian Wolfreys 2017-09-16 What does it mean to
study English Literature? Have can you navigate and get the most from your degree?
The English Literature Companion is your comprehensive introduction to, and
exploration of, the discipline of English and Literary Studies. It is your advisor
on key decisions, and your one-stop reference source throughout the course. It
combines: - A wide-ranging introduction to the nature, breadth and key components
of the study of English Literature - Essays by experts in the field on key topics,
periods and critical approaches - A glossary of critical terms and a chronology of
literary history - Guidance about study skills, from using your time effectively
to the practical mechanics of writing essays - Extensive signposting to wider
reading and further sources of information - Advice on key decisions taken during
a degree and on subsequent career direction and further study Giving you the
foundation and resources you need for success in English Literature, this book is
essential pre-course reading and will be an invaluable reference resource
throughout your degree.
The Last Man Annotated Mary W Shelley 2021-02-04 The Last Man is an apocalyptic
science fiction novel. The book tells of a future world (the first-person
narrative is that of a man living at the end of the 21st century) that has been
ravaged by a plague. The novel was harshly reviewed at the time, and was virtually
unknown until a scholarly revival beginning in the 1960s.
Classical Traditions in Science Fiction Brett M. Rogers 2015-01-12 For all its
concern with change in the present and future, science fiction is deeply rooted in
frankenstein-oxford-classics-study-guide

the past and, surprisingly, engages especially deeply with the ancient world.
Indeed, both as an area in which the meaning of "classics" is actively transformed
and as an open-ended set of texts whose own 'classic' status is a matter of
ongoing debate, science fiction reveals much about the roles played by ancient
classics in modern times. Classical Traditions in Science Fiction is the first
collection in English dedicated to the study of science fiction as a site of
classical receptions, offering a much-needed mapping of that important cultural
and intellectual terrain. This volume discusses a wide variety of representative
examples from both classical antiquity and the past four hundred years of science
fiction, beginning with science fiction's "rosy-fingered dawn" and moving toward
the other-worldly literature of the present day. As it makes its way through the
eras of science fiction, Classical Traditions in Science Fiction exposes the many
levels on which science fiction engages the ideas of the ancient world, from
minute matters of language and structure to the larger thematic and philosophical
concerns.
The Encyclopedia of the Gothic David Punter 2015-10-08 THE ENCYCLOPEDIA OF THE
GOTHIC “Well written and interesting [it is] a testament to the breadth and depth
of knowledge about its central subject among the more than 130 contributing
writers, and also among the three editors, each of whom is a significant figure in
the field of gothic studies ... A reference work that’s firmly rooted in and
actively devoted to expressing the current state of academic scholarship about its
area.” New York Journal of Books “A substantial achievement.” Reference Reviews
Comprehensive and wide-ranging, The Encyclopedia of the Gothic brings together
over 200 newly-commissioned essays by leading scholars writing on all aspects of
the Gothic as it is currently taught and researched, along with challenging
insights into the development of the genre and its impact on contemporary culture.
The A-Z entries provide comprehensive coverage of relevant authors, national
traditions, critical developments, and notable texts that continue to define,
shape, and inform the genre. The volume’s approach is truly interdisciplinary,
with essays by specialist international contributors whose expertise extends
beyond Gothic literature to film, music, drama, art, and architecture. From Angels
and American Gothic to Wilde and Witchcraft, The Encyclopedia of the Gothic is the
definitive reference guide to all aspects of this strange and wondrous genre. The
Wiley-Blackwell Encyclopedia of Literature is a comprehensive, scholarly,
authoritative, and critical overview of literature and theory comprising
individual titles covering key literary genres, periods, and sub-disciplines.
Available both in print and online, this groundbreaking resource provides
students, teachers, and researchers with cutting-edge scholarship in literature
and literary studies.
The Oxford Handbook of Adaptation Studies Thomas M. Leitch 2017-04-14 This
collection of forty new essays, written by the leading scholars in adaptation
studies and distinguished contributors from outside the field, is the most
comprehensive volume on adaptation ever published. Written to appeal alike to
specialists in adaptation, scholars in allied fields, and general readers, it
hearkens back to the foundations of adaptation studies a century and more ago,
surveys its ferment of activity over the past twenty years, and looks forward to
the future. It considers the very different problems in adapting the classics,
from the Bible to Frankenstein to Philip Roth, and the commons, from online
mashups and remixes to adult movies. It surveys a dizzying range of adaptations
around the world, from Latin American telenovelas to Czech cinema, from Hong Kong
comics to Classics Illustrated, from Bollywood to zombies, and explores the ways
media as different as radio, opera, popular song, and videogames have handled
adaptation. Going still further, it examines the relations between adaptation and
such intertextual practices as translation, illustration, prequels, sequels,
remakes, intermediality, and transmediality. The volume's contributors consider
the similarities and differences between adaptation and history, adaptation and
performance, adaptation and revision, and textual and biological adaptation,
casting an appreciative but critical eye on the theory and practice of adaptation
scholars--and, occasionally, each other. The Oxford Handbook of Adaptation Studies
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offers specific suggestions for how to read, teach, create, and write about
adaptations in order to prepare for a world in which adaptation, already
ubiquitous, is likely to become ever more important.
Valperga, Or, The Life and Adventures of Castruccio, Prince of Lucca Mary
Wollstonecraft Shelley 1997 Not reprinted since its first edition, Mary Shelley's
second novel is sure to be a major discovery of the Mary Shelley bicentenary of
1997. The novel's lack of success as a follow-up to Frankenstein was the result of
its subject matter and unconventional approach to the genre of historical fiction,
attributes that can only delight the twentieth-century reader. Shelley's mastery
of the intricate details of thirteenth-century Tuscan politics is unique among
women of her time, and her resolute filtering of the bloody heroics of the age
through the sensibilities of two women who are destroyed by them reveals the
feminist perspective missing so conspicuously from her first novel. The latest
addition to the acclaimed Women Writers in English series, this glittering novel

frankenstein-oxford-classics-study-guide

from Romanticism's premier woman storyteller belongs on the shelves of all serious
readers of English fiction.
Frankenstein Mary Shelley 2013-10-01 More than 200 years after it was first
published, Mary Shelley's Frankenstein has stood the test of time as a gothic
masterpiece—a classic work of horror that blurs the line between man and monster.
“If I cannot inspire love, I will cause fear.” For centuries, the story of Victor
Frankenstein and the monster he created has held readers spellbound. On the
surface, it is a novel of tense and steadily mounting dread. On a more profound
level, it illuminates the triumph and tragedy of the human condition in its
portrayal of a scientist who oversteps the bounds of conscience, and of a creature
tortured by the solitude of a world in which he does not belong. A novel of almost
hallucinatory intensity, Mary Shelley’s Frankenstein represents one of the most
striking flowerings of the Romantic imagination. With an Introduction by Douglas
Clegg And an Afterword by Harold Bloom
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